
ArtsVote 2020 Monthly Update: May 27, 2020 

Dear Arts Action Fund Member,

ArtsVote 2020 Monthly updates feature quick links for our members to access information to both our 
legislative and political efforts during the COVID-19 global pandemic and economic crisis.   

Upcoming Webinar:
Americans for the Arts and the Arts Action Fund are hosting another free webinar this Friday, May 29th @ 
3:00pm EDT that will focus on the latest SBA guidelines for securing Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan 
forgiveness. Webinar registration is free and open to the first 1,000 registrants. We will also be hosting the 
webinar live on the Arts Action Fund Facebook page for overflow viewers.

Please review these resources ahead of time and be prepared to write your questions into the webinar's chat 
room as soon as we begin so you're in the queue for the Q&A section.

• PPP Loan Forgiveness Application and Guidelines released May 15, 2020
• Additional Treasury Detailed Guidelines on PPP Loan Forgiveness released May 22, 2020

Advocacy matters.  
Help ensure we remain strong in both the legislative and political arena to boldly advance the arts in America. 
Please view our current legislative asks to Congress and consider making a contribution to the Arts Action 
Fund today.

Thank you for being an arts advocate!

Nina Ozlu Tunceli 
Executive Director 




